
 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL / BID BULLETIN NO. 2  

   

This Supplemental Bid Document No. 1 dated 20 March 2021, for the project Rehabilitation 
and Conservation of the Metropolitan Theatre Phase III (PB2021-08) is issued to modify 
or amend the Bidding Documents. This shall form an integral part of the Bid Documents. 
  

Please see the following updates: 
  

Item No.5 of the Invitation to Bid for the project sates that “A complete set of Bidding 

Documents may be acquired by interested bidders on March 12, 2021 from given address and 

website/s below, and upon payment of the applicable fee for the Bidding Documents, pursuant 

to the latest Guidelines issued by the GPPB, in the amount of Seventy-Five Thousand Pesos 

(PhP 75,000.00). The Procuring Entity shall allow the bidder to present its proof of payment 

for the fees in person, by facsimile, or through electronic means.” 

 

In view of the restrictions on cross-border travel and all mass gatherings in Metro Manila and 

surrounding provinces of Bulacan, Cavite, Laguna, and Rizal, with the surge of COVID-19 

cases especially in the national capital region (NCR), interested bidders may opt to pay for the 

fee for the bidding documents by depositing the above stated amount in cash to NCCA’s Land 

Bank Account.  Bidders shall then send a copy of the deposit slip of the payment made to the 

NCCA Bids and Awards Committee.  The bidding documents will be sent through a google 

drive upon confirmation of crediting of payment to NCCA’s account.  

 

Interested bidders are advised to contact the BAC Secretariat through email address: 

bids@ncca.gov.ph for the account details.  

 

 

For further inquiries, you may coordinate with Ms. Maricel Diaz, Bids and Awards Committee 

Secretary at Tel. No. 8527-2192 loc. 221. Please be guided accordingly. 

 

 

Prepared by: 
 
 
MARICEL DIAZ 
Acting Secretary, Bids and Awards Committee 

Noted: 
 
 
MARICHU G. TELLANO 
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 
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